
 

The Workforce Development Board of Ventura County is an equal opportunity employer/program. Auxiliary aids 
and services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities. 

 

 
 

Dear Partners, 
 
The California Workforce Development Board (CWDB) announced the availability of approximately 
$11 million in state funds for the AB 1111: Breaking Barriers to Employment Initiative. These funds 
will support projects to serve individuals who face the greatest barriers to employment through a 
joint collaboration with Local Workforce Development Boards (Local Board) and community-based 
organizations (CBO).  
 
Applications must include a partnership between a Local Board and a mission-driven CBO with a 
history of providing services to the target population(s) specified. 
 
The Workforce Development Board of Ventura County (WDBVC) submitted a Letter of Intent (LOI) to 
apply. The WDBVC is moving forward with preparing an application to support career and workforce 
development services in the Ventura County Region. The WDBVC also supported an LOI submitted to 
the CWDB by Westminster Free Clinic. 
 
All applications must be received by 3:00 p.m. PST on August 26, 2019. 
 
If you need more information, please contact us at 805-477-5306. 
 
 

/S/ Rebecca Evans, Executive Director 
      Workforce Development Board of Ventura County 
 

https://cwdb.ca.gov/initiatives/ab1111/

